
Dear USA Judo Members, 

My name is Angelica Delgado and I have been nominated as an Athlete Representative on the Board 
of Directors. I truly believe I am the best candidate for this position as I have represented the United 
States and USA Judo for the better part of 20 years. I have represented Team USA at various Pan 
American Games, World Championships and finally three Olympic Games. I have both failed and 
been successful at the highest level of our sport. I am not a person with a hidden agenda, I truly 
want to drive our sport forward and by doing so making our team and athletes succeed. I am a 
Judoka first and foremost. I have dedicated my entire life to the beautiful sport of Judo and ask for 
your support in the coming October elections. I believe that together, and by putting our athletes 
and members first, we can see the future of USA Judo flourish. Thank you. 

 


